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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Rocky Mountain Power will be upgrading the power substation in 
Grantsville on Sunday, July 11th.  This upgrade will minimize the 
number and length of power outages.  Unfortunately to do this, 
the power will be off for approximately 5 hours, beginning at 
11:00 pm on July 11th until 4:00 am on July 12th. 
 
Grantsville City is asking all residents to minimize their water 
usage on July 11th, beginning at 8:00 am.  This will keep the water 
tanks full in case water is needed for fire protection.  We request 
that everyone turn off their sprinkler systems that night to 
conserve water.   
 
We want to remind citizens who need power for medical devices 
to have alternate power (battery or generator) that night.  Please 
make sure if you use a generator, it has adequate ventilation. 
 
Rocky Mountain Power and Grantsville City apologize for the 
inconvenience, but this is a needed upgrade to improve our 
power reliability.  



 WATERING RESTRICTIONS 

 

As Utah’s drought worsens, Grantsville City will implement voluntary watering restrictions.   

At a news conference on June 8, 2021, Gov. Spencer Cox directed all state facilities to water 

landscapes only twice a week.  He asked all municipalities, business owners, and property 

owners to follow suit.  Outdoor watering makes up 60% of all residential water use.  The 

Governor joked that we can “make yellow lawns great again.”  Water experts recommend 

allowing your lawn to grow longer and prioritize watering trees, shrubs and perennials over 

grass.  Following the below recommendations can make a difference in our water supply. 

1.   Do not water between 10 A.M and 6 P.M.   

2.   Do not water on consecutive days.   

3.   Do not water multiple times a day.   

4.   Do not water for excessive lengths of time. 

5.   Water your lawns only twice a week. 

5.   Immediately replace leaking sprinkler heads and water lines. 

6.   Do not allow water to run down the gutter, curb or onto neighboring properties. 

7.   Minimize the amount of water spraying streets or sidewalks. 

We all love a lush green lawn, however, during an extreme drought is not the time for that.  

Please be understanding as our City parks and facilities will not look as green as they have 

in years past.  It’s okay during a drought for us all to have a yellow lawn.  For additional tips 

and information visit water.utah.gov.  

Remember, especially with our current conditions, fireworks are illegal in ALL of Utah, 

except for July 2nd-July 5th, and between July 22-July 25th.  We ask that you use extreme 

caution with fireworks.  If you choose to ignite fireworks within the city designated 

boundaries, please have a hose and shovel handy and make sure there is no dry vegetation 

nearby.  You can be responsible for the cost if you start a fire. 
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